Dear First Lutheran Church Family,
Thanks to you, First Lutheran Church has stood strong thus far during such a trying 2020.  We have stayed open for those who wished to attend Sunday Services, were able to video our services for those who could not attend, and even started our monthly coffee hour!  You are a fantastic congregation.
George Salvucci has spoken with Nicolella.  They have begun working on the roof!!  It will be nice to have the roof in the Sunday School wing finally fixed. We will be making our first payment to them as soon as they submit that information to us. In addition, we also have our usual loan payment this month.  Please continue to support First Lutheran Church with your weekly offering so we are able to make our monthly expense and loan payments.
McKean serviced the air conditioners for the season, as we all enjoyed them during these super-hot summer Sundays.  We also have hand fans for you to use on these hot Sundays.  They are located in the Narthex.  Please remember to return them after the service.
A ‘Thank you, Thank you” to the Groups and Larry and Olivia, who have the church grounds, looking “awesome”, and beautifully manicured, with fantastic plantings, trimmings, and gorgeous job painting and repairing our old fence that now makes a beautiful backdrop to the beautiful grounds.  God is good and guides us all in the things we do to praise Him.
We have our Church Yard Sale and Picnic in August.  If you wish to donate your time or items, please contact Heather Quedenfeld or the church office.    
I am happy to announce another successful fundraiser.  We made a net profit of $ 787.75 on our popcorn sales!! 

Blessings,
Jennifer Black, Church Council President






